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Autumn 2 Half Term 

It has been great to welcome the children back 

to another busy half term in school. We have 

got lots of exciting things planned for them 

over the coming weeks. 

 

School Fund  

It is that time again, we are 

asking for voluntary 

contributions to our school 

fund. These donations help 

us to provide your children with lots of extra-

curricular activities in school. Please could you 

give your child’s class teacher the £3.50 

contribution for this half term. 

 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

Children in Need – Pudsey Day 

 
On Friday 16th November 2018, we will be 

having a non-uniform day and are asking 

children to donate £1 for Children in Need. We 

will also be holding a bake sale at the end of 

the day. 

 

Love in a Box  

Mrs Gratino launched our 

annual ‘Love in a Box’ 

appeal on Thursday 8th 

November with the 

children. It would be 

great if you could fill a box with your child to 

donate to children less fortunate than us. If 

you need a shoe box, please see Mrs Gratino 

who can provide you with one. 

Filled shoe boxes need to be in school by: 

Wednesday 21st November 2018 

What can you put in the boxes? 

 

 

Toys - Include items that children will 

immediately embrace such as dolls or stuffed 

toys (with CE label), toy trucks, harmonica, yo-

yo, skipping rope, ball, small puzzles etc.  

 

School Supplies - Pens, pencils & sharpeners, 

crayons or felt pens, stamps & ink pad sets, 

writing pads or notebooks & paper, solar 

calculators, colouring & picture books etc.  

 

Hygiene Items - Toothbrush and toothpaste, 

bars of wrapped soap, comb or hairbrush, 

flannel.  

 

Other Items - Hat, cap, gloves or scarf, 

sunglasses, hair accessories, jewellery set, 

wind up torch, wrapped sweets (best-before-

date must be at least March of the following 

year).  

 

Thank you in advance for your support with 

this appeal.  

 

Parent Council 

 

Thank you to the parents 

that came to our first 

Parent Council meeting for 

this academic year. 

 

Our Parent Council represents the parents of 

all the children at Thornhill Lees I & N School. 

They work with Mrs Quinn to work towards 

making our school an even better place, as well 

as keeping up to date with what is happening in 

school.  

 

If you are interested in being on our Parent 

Council, please come to our next meeting on 

Thursday 10th January 2019 at 2.45pm. If you 

have any questions, please speak to Mrs Quinn. 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/pudsey
http://clipart-library.com/clipart/737465.htm
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Autumn 2 Diary Dates  
 

November 2018 

 

Children in Need Day – Friday 16th November  

 

Nursery Rhyme Week 19th – 23rd November 

 

Year 2 African Drumming – Monday 26th November 

 

Nursery and Reception Phonics Morning with Parents – Tuesday 27th November 

 

School Nurse Drop In – Wednesday 28th November 

 

Non-uniform day (chocolate donation) – Friday 30th November  

 

December 2018 

 

Winter Fair (3pm) – Thursday 6th December  

 

School Nurse Drop In – Wednesday 12th December 

 

Reception Nativity – Tuesday 18th December  

(9.15am & 2.15pm) 

 

Year 2 Christingle (9am) – Thursday 20th December  

 

Class Christmas Parties – Thursday 20th December  

 

Attendance Assembly (9am) – Friday 21st December 

 

Break up for Christmas Holidays – Friday 21st December 

 

January 2019 

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Children return to school – Monday 7th January 

 

Parent Council Meeting (2.45pm) – Thursday 10th January 


